
Complete Board Minutes - September 13, 2024 

  
Present:  Tory Arnold, Rev. Lacy Largent, Mary Dawson, Kathy Akin, Kathryn Wohnoutka, 

Karen Courville, Nancy Polmanter, Corine Cooper, Linda Blumberg, Linda Patterson and 

Teresa Antley 

Rev. Lacy opened us in prayer at 3:23pm 

Tory asked that we review and update any contact information.   

Board Minutes from Spring - Teresa stated there were no minutes needing approval from 

Spring since no one except for the Executive board attended. 

Kathy presented and reviewed the Financial reports that were accepted by the Executive 

Board.  

Linda shared that she had to move the website to a new host and there will be a yearly 

charge for this. Kathy stated that it will be included in the office expenses in the budget.  

Tory complimented and thanked Linda for all of her hard work on the website.  Linda B. 

asked that if anyone sees items needing correction on the website, to please let her 

know.  She will be updating it shortly.  

Officer and member reports on website 

Service project chairperson, Marti Fagley, North Texas Region will suggest a service 

project at the Business Meeting tomorrow. 

 

New Business 

 

Tory shared that the Diocese of Texas DOK executive board and the Glory Bound 

Singers have updated the agreement to bring it in line with National and Diocesian 

Bylaws. 

 

Tory shared Patsy Organ and Nancy are working on a contact list to contact all Daughters 

at Large. They are needing volunteers to help with this project.  Nancy shared that we 

have currently 114 Daughters at Large. 

Volunteers are:Linda Blumberg, Amanda Sampson, Audi Adkins, Laura Goehrs, Emelina 

Cabrera and Margaret Carpenter  

 

Old Business  

Tory stated that the Enrichment program on the National DOK website is very informative 

and up and running.  For more details: https://www.doknational.org/page/NEP 

 

Rev. Lacy closed us in prayer at 3:50pm 

Respectfully submitted by Teresa Antley 

 


